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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Hopewell/Maroon Hill Road Rehabilitation Project 

 

 

The Ministry of Transport, Works, Lands and Physical Planning wishes to advise the public that 

as part of ongoing works on the Hopewell/Maroon Hill Road Rehabilitation Project, cutting of the 

upper embankment is being carried out on sections between Hopewell and the Cotton Ground 

Junction. 

 

Due to the variable nature of the material present in the upper embankment and its steepness, some 

landslides have occurred, causing closure of the road at various intervals during the past three 

months.  

 

In light of the upcoming rainy season, additional land slippage is likely to occur both from weather 

events and construction works. To ensure public safety, be advised that further road closures 

cannot be avoided. The Ministry will endeavour to implement engineering and traffic interventions 

that will keep the road open as long as possible.  

 

The Ministry is therefore advising road users who traverse the Mesopotamia /Greiggs road to use 

alternative routes in the interim.  The Ministry of Transport, Works, etc. sincerely regrets any 

inconvenience caused.  
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